

Froebelian School Kindergarten's Newsletter 15 December 2023

Next term, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to eat a healthy, balanced diet

Dear Parent

What a wonderful first term we have had in Kindergarten. The children have really matured throughout the term and we are so pleased to see the progress each one of them has made, be it academically or personally. Thank you all for your support this term and we look forward to seeing what the children will achieve next year.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Homework

All homework will be set on the Seesaw app. This week, the children have a Christmas themed activity sheet to complete. Please feel free to complete as many or as little of the activities as you wish.

Your child will also bring home their flashcards along with a Tricky Word bookmark. Please practise reading and spelling these at home.

We hope you have a lovely Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in the new year!







Calendar Dates -

Spring Term	
January	
Tues 3	INSET
Wed 4	INSET
Thurs 5	Spring Term commences